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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Acknowledgement on Action Taken for Reference Code no. DENRCO-OSEC-2022-
001381

1 message

DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph> Wed, Aug 10, 2022 at 12:59 AM
To: R4B CENRO Puerto Princesa <cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph>

Cc: R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 4B <denr8888mimaropa@yahoo.com>, DENR
Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR PENRO <denr8888palawan@yahoo.com>

August 10, 2022

The CENR Officer
DENR Puerto Prinsesa, Region IV-B
Brgy. Sta. Monica, Pto. Princesa City, Palawan

Sir/Ma'am,

This is to acknowledge the receipt of a letter dated 31 May 2022 addressed to Ms. Vanessa Orboc Reyes and Mr. John
Paul Gatzie Reyes regarding the request for investigation of claimed land title over a parcel of land in Brgy. Sta. Lourdes,
PPC with concrete and specific action, hence, fully acted. We recognize and appreciate your prompt action on this
matter. We look forward to your continuing support for our shared aspirations of sening our constituents.

For information, record and reference
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DEME Action Center/Hotline

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Metro Manila

Mobile No.: 0917-885-3367 /[ 0917-868-3367

Hashtag No.: #3367

Landline Mo.: [02) 8-920-0689 / 8-925-8275

Email: denr@8888.gov.ph
aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph
actioncenter@denr.gov.ph

jicr

IMPORTANT:

The information contained in the communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receiwe it. If you are not the intended recipient, you
must not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us
immediately by return email and delete the document. The Action Center/Hotline is neither liable for the proper and
complete transmission of the information nor for any delay in its receipt. The Action Center/Hotline accepts no liability for
any damage caused by this email or its attachments due to viruses, interference, interception, corruption or unauthorized
access.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-Ra4Yft36KJA81MeX-gND5DGGFlYynev/view?usp=drive_web
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